
  NORTHEAST  RALLY CLUB 

P O BOX 547         MILLSBORO, DE 19966 

Ok, it’s time to start thinking RALLY. Spring is just around the corner 

and so is the 24th annual PUMPKIN RUN in Millsboro, DE.  The dates for 

this year’s rally are May 16, 17 and 18, 2025. I have included an entry 

form for you to complete and return to me. They will also be on our 

website (thanks to Joe Roche who is also this year’s Rally Master). 

In my last mailing I told you about the limited number of rooms at our 

new hotel, AVID, this will be our first year at this new hotel in Millsboro. 

Any rooms not reserved by 4/18/25 will be made available to the 

public.  Be sure to ask about their cancellation policy. The hotel contact 

number is 302-232-6800 and ask for Northeast Rally Club block and 

special rates. If this hotel sells out, contact me for a list of other area 

hotels. Special rates are good until 4/18/25 only. 

I will send a schedule of events as it gets closer to rally time. 

Thursday’s NO HOST dinner will be at Grotto’s (walking distance to 

hotel). The private room holds 36. This will be First Come – First Served 

and others will be seated in main dining room. 

Please print your email address and I will let you know when I receive 

your entry form.  

Again, more info will follow. For questions     rhb19966@verizon.net  

Bob Bryan 

mailto:rhb19966@verizon.net

